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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

February 21, 2011 1\ 

Board of Education kApJ 
/II;VIY"' 

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources L1 (I 
THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent ~~~ 
SUBJECT: Approval of Resignations -Item 10 a. (2) 

It is recommended the following resignations be approved: 

Stan P. White 

Susan M. Ledger 

Virginia Diane 
McBee 

Russian 

Grade 3 

Kindergarten 

Voznesenka School, 
effective at the end of 
2010-11 school year 

West Homer 
Elementary, effective 
at the end of the 
2010-11 school year 

K-Beach Elementary, 
effective at the end of 
the 2010-11 school 
year 
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Stan White 

PO Sox 3034 

Homer, AK 99603 

KPBSD 

DHR, Tim Peterson 

148 N. Binkley St. 

Soldotna, AK 99669 

January 31, 2011 

Dear Tim: 

This letter is to inform you that I plan to retire from my position as teacher at Voznesenka and 

Kachemak Selo schools at the end of the current school year and do not intend to renew my 

contract with the KPBSO for 2011-2012. 

Stanley P. White 
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Dear Mr. Marshall, Dr. Atwater, & KPB School Board Members: 

I am writing this letter to inform you of my intent to retire at the end of 

the 2010-2011 school year. For the past 22 years I have had the privilege 

of working with the wonderful staffs, students, and parents of Nikolaevsk 

and West Homer Elementary Schools. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this district, these schools, and most 

importantly, the children of these communities. It truly has been an honor. 

Sincerely, 

~~-
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. February 10, 2011 

Tim Peterson 
Director of Human Resources 
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 
148 N. Binkley 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Dear Mr. Peterson, 

." -'. ~ . 

As a 1971 graduate of Kenai Central High School, I have been fortunate to be able to 
return to my community to teach and serve the students of the district. Although I have 
thoroughly enjoyed teaching in the classroom, I have decided to retire at the end of the 
school year. Please accept my reSignation from my position with the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District, effective at the conclusion of the 2010-2011 academic year. 

Thank you for the support and the opportunities that have been provided me during my 
tenure with the district. 

Sincerely, 

UJJt~ lP ~ /'r1. "-,."..13 ..... • .....-' 

Virginia Diane McBee 
Kindergarten Teacher 
K-Beach Elementary School 

cc: Melissa Linton 
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